
Punxsutawney Area School District (Only) 

Only the school board has the authority to grant exempƟons for per capita and occupaƟon assessment 
taxes. 

Taxpayers must complete the exoneraƟon form with the school district during the original billing period, 
as requests made aŌer this period will not be accepted. 

If you are seeking exempƟon due to being deceased, a non-resident or meeƟng low-income criteria, 
please contact Ariel Robinson, the AdministraƟve Assistant, at 814-938-5151 extension 5005. 


